
        

 

Libratone returns to the audio market 

New headphones from the Danish company will be announced on September 22, 

2021   

 

Copenhagen, September 1st 2021: Libratone, the audio company founded in 

Denmark in 2009, today announces its return to the German market while also 

announcing plans to unveil new headphones in September 2021.   

Libratone is back and continuing its #Freethesound mission with the goal of further 

expanding its position as a manufacturer of wireless audio products. The premium 

brand is considered a global pioneer in wireless speakers as well as headphones and 

has received numerous awards for outstanding design and sound quality since its 

inception. 

Most recently in 2019, Libratone had already set new standards in terms of design, 

range of features and high-quality audio with the TRACK Air+ true wireless in-ear 

headphones with smart noise cancellation. Libratone is launching new headphones 

before the end of September to continue this ambition.  

"We are incredibly excited to delight our German audio fans with new products in 

the headphone segment later this month and can't wait to unveil our new member 

of the Libratone product family. Those who are aware of Libratone know that 



        

nothing is more important to us than living up to our own #freethesound claim and 

delivering premium audio experiences. We are convinced that we have succeeded 

in doing so with the upcoming headphones," said Michael Spitaler, Account Director 

at Libratone.  

More details on the upcoming product portfolio, availabilities and pricing will be 

announced September 22, 2021.  
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